
Dear AK Asyl Visitors,
Welcome to the AK Asyl,

Due to the special situation due to the corona virus, we ask you to follow the following procedure:

1. Until further notice, there are no open office hours in the office, but the consultant answer 
    your questions on the phone or by email!

2. What should I do if I have questions and urgent requests:
     Call:

You can reach the consultants on the phone or by email.
If you would like the consultants to call you, please leave a paper with your phone number and name in the 
letterbox in the hallway. On the letterbox is a small box with papers and a pen.

     Hand documents:
If you would like to hand in documents, you can throw them in a copy in the letterbox in front of the door. Please 
also write a phone number. We will copy originals and send them back to you by post.

We ask for your understanding of these regulations.

We wish you a lot of health!
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